

December 31, 2019

Holden Fire Department 1370 Main Street Holden, MA 01520

Dear Holden Fire Department,

On behalf of the children and staff at the Boys & Girls Club of Worcester, I wish to express my appreciation to the Holden Fire Department for supporting our Holiday Giving program with your toy drive this year. Your support lets us help the many area youth who attend our daily programs here at the Club. Thanks to friends like you, we were able to provide gifts to over 2,000 Club youth and support to 200 families during the holiday season. Over 80% of our Club members live at or below the poverty line, many of whom come from single-parent households where the parent works multiple jobs just to make ends meet. Holiday presents wouldn't be a possibility without the generosity of people like you and your family.

We serve more than 8,000 children annually, and 500+ attend our three Clubhouses every day. We provide programming for more boys and girls than any other youth development organization in Central Massachusetts. Our achievements would be impossible without the support of people like you. Thank you for your investment in our Club and our kids!

Sincerely,

Liz Hamilton

Executive Director

Boys & Girls Club of Worcester